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SUMMER BOOKSHELVES

Welcome back to the final term of the year - we are 
all very excited about everything the term has in 
store! All the children, as always, are kicking off the 
term with new Bookshelves. For those of you less 
familiar with these, they are a selection of books 
hand-picked by your child’s Class Teachers to enthuse 
the children in their learning and to bring to life the 
character traits which are as follows: Kindness, 
Bravery, Gratitude, Citizenship, Curiosity and 
Integrity. Over the seven or eight years the children 
are with us, these character traits are repeated and 
revisited through various points in the curriculum so 
that they build up a good evolving knowledge of them 
and how they can affect their personal development.

MATHS WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents in 
to school after school pick up on Thursday 15th 
May. 


This workshop will include a short session in 
which we will share a number of resources to help 
you support your child’s maths at home followed 
some practical sessions to show you how we teach 
written calculations. This is in response to a lot of 
parent feedback we always get because 
understandably a lot of you have forgotten how 
you were taught it yourselves! 


On the day, the children will be dismissed as usual 
and you and your child will be invited back in to 
the downstairs classrooms where the workshop 
will start roughly 10 minutes afterwards. 


We hope you find the session useful and 
enjoyable!

PTA UPDATE 

£20.25 Challenge 


A huge thank you to everyone who had taken part in 
this so far and helped to raise nearly £2000! There is 
still time to take part in this and whatever amount 
your child can raise will all contribute to getting us 
the items we shared in the last newsletter of last 
term - is there a challenge your child can do this 
weekend? Any contributions can be made through 
the following link: https://www.justgiving.com/
page/chps-pta-2025


Summer Fair Planning Meeting


Our Summer Fair is booked for Saturday 28th June 
and we are having a brainstorming and planning 
meeting on Wednesday 17th May at 8pm at Platform 
5 in Cheadle Hulme - all parents are welcome - 
please do come along if you'd like to be involved in 
any part of organising the Fair or involved in any 
way.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/chps-pta-2025
https://www.justgiving.com/page/chps-pta-2025
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

For a full list of dates for the 2024-25 academic 
year, please see our Annual Planner which can be 
accessed by clicking on this link.


5th May - Bank Holiday (School closed)


15th May - Maths Methods workshop for parents


11th June - School Photos 


16th June - Michael Churm Paralympian Visit


17th June - Tom McLaughlin Author Visit


17th June - Y4/5 Bridgewater Hall Performance  


20th June - INSET Day


25th June - Digital Wellbeing workshop for 
parents 


27th June - Year 1 Assembly


28th June - PTA Summer Fair 


11th July - Transition Day


FAMILY HUB SESSION

One Stockport Family Hubs are running a series of information 
and advice sessions for parents of neurodivergent children and 
those with SEND. The sessions are free and no formal diagnosis is 
required.


More information about these sessions can be found here. 


SUMMER AUTHOR VISIT 

We are delighted to announce that our summer term 
author visit will come courtesy of the brilliant Tom 
McLaughlin who will be joining us on Tuesday 17th June.


Tom is the author and illustrator of a large range of great 
books inc luding a The 
Accidental Prime Minister, 
The Story Machine and The 
Cloudspotter and will be 
talking about his process as 
a writer as well as doing 
some live drawing with the 
c h i l d r e n . F o r m o r e 
information about Tom, 
click on this for his website.

EARTH DAY

Every Thursday our children have a Rights 
Respecting assembly led by a different 
member of the team here. This weeks was a 
celebration of Earth Day which took place 
last week to show support for the protection 
of the environment and the planet. 


The assembly linked to the following rights:


Article 6

Every child has the right to life


Article 24

Every child has the right to the best 

possible health.

https://tommclaughlin.co.uk
https://tommclaughlin.co.uk
https://tommclaughlin.co.uk
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Information-Advice-poster-Apr-Jun-2025.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25-0125_v3.pdf
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